
 

 

 
 
21st April 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It is great news that step two of the roadmap out of lockdown is underway and the reopening of 
non-essential shops, hairdressers etc.  With this in mind, uniform requirements will now be 
expected from all students from Monday 10th May 2021.         
 
Uniform requirements are listed below-  
 
Uniform   
   

 Academy clip-on tie 

 Plain black shoes, trainers, boots, pumps or canvas shoes are not allowed. 

 Plain black socks (with trousers only) or 40 denier plain black tights (with skirts) 

 Black Outwood Academy trousers or skirt 

 Outdoor coats should be fit for purpose and must be worn over the top of a blazer.  Coats 
 are to be removed when in class.  

 Outwood Academy purple PE top, plain black shorts and black socks 

 All make-up must be discreet 

 Students are also required to bring a bag with their equipment and planner for the day. 
 
The following are not allowed and will lead to a consequence: 
 

 Hoodies  

 Nail polish and any type of false nails, these will be asked to be removed 

 No Jewelry except a wristwatch, smart watches are not allowed 

 False eyelashes 

 Hairstyles and hair colour are to be at the discretion of the Principal 
 
Since returning to school earlier in the year continued support has been offered to those students 
who did not have the appropriate uniform.  Hardship grant application forms are available to help 
with uniform, please contact Mrs Parkinson on 01642 452191 or email 
enquiries@ormesby.outwood.com for further information.  
 
May I take this opportunity to say thank for your continued support in helping assist the Academy’s 
clear aim of high standards in uniform.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr T Urwin 
Principal 
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